
Memorandum: Lord Mayor 
Deputy Lord Mayor 
Elected Members 

Response to Question Without Notice 

SCREENING OF KUNANYI BY JOE SHEMESH AND DEAN 
STEVENSON FOR ELECTED MEMBERS

Meeting: Parks and Recreation Committee Meeting date: 10 June 2021 

Raised by: Deputy Lord Mayor Burnet 

Question: 

Could the Director liaise with the Director of the Salamanca Arts Centre in order to 
schedule a screening of Joe Shemesh’s film kunanyi for Elected Members, given it is 
likely to screen over a longer period? 

Response: 

We have contacted the Salamanca Arts Centre who has advised that the screening of 
Joe Shemesh and Dean Stevenson’s short film titled kunanyi (approximate running time 
of 11 minutes) is currently on loop every 15 minutes at the Long Gallery, Salamanca Arts 
Centre until 13 June 2021, with no associated costs to view the film. 

The Salamanca Arts Centre has advised that the facilitation of a private screening for 
Elected Members would be possible in conjunction with the artists, however the 
screening of the short film would be unable to be undertaken in the Long Gallery and 
would need to utilise other available spaces at the Centre, for example the Peacock 
Theatre. 



Should Elected Members be unable to attend the free screening currently available, 
investigations could be undertaken as to the costs and logistics of a private screening 
should Elected Members wish. 

As signatory to this report, I certify that, pursuant to Section 55(1) of the Local 
Government Act 1993, I hold no interest, as referred to in Section 49 of the Local 
Government Act 1993, in matters contained in this report. 

Glenn Doyle 
DIRECTOR CITY AMENITY 

Date: 11 June 2021 
File Reference: F21/55476; 13-1-10 


